
 
 

  

 
  

 
 

 

NADO Board of Directors Summer Meeting 
June 24 - 26, 2017 

The Mills House Wyndham Grand Hotel 
115 Meeting Street 

Charleston, SC   

 
 

 

Preliminary Schedule 
 

The meeting packet will be emailed to all board members on/about June 16.  In the 
meantime, the following information will be helpful as you make your travel 

arrangements. 

Saturday, June 24, 2017 
8:00-9:45 a.m.                 Executive Committee Meeting 
10:00 a.m.-3:30 p.m.     Board of Directors Meeting/Planning Sessions 
3:30-5:00 p.m.                 Regional Caucus Meetings           
6:00-8:00 p.m.                 Reception and Dinner* 
  
Sunday, June 25, 2017 
Board Networking Activities 
  
Monday, June 26, 2017 
9:00 a.m.-4:15 p.m.        Board of Directors Meeting 
5:00-6:30 p.m.                  Closing Reception* 
 
* For board members and their spouses/guests 

 



 
 

Board Meeting RSVP 
 
As you begin to make preparations to join us for the 2017 NADO Summer Board of 
Directors meeting in Charleston, South Carolina at the Mills House on June 24-26, 
2017, you may now register for the meeting on NADO's website.   
 
There is a nominal registration fee to help offset a portion of the meeting costs.  The 
fee for board members is $200; if your spouse or guest(s) will be attending the 
receptions and dinner, there is a fee of $100.   
 
Please register for the meeting by clicking here. 

 

 
 

 

Hotel Accommodations 
 
The meeting will occur at the Mills House Wyndham Grand Hotel at 115 Meeting 
Street in Charleston, SC.  (843.577.2400) 
 
If you have not yet made reservations at the Mills House, please contact Vicki Glass 
(vglass@nado.org) as soon as possible as our room block has been met--Vicki will add 
you to the waiting list and work with the hotel to try and secure rooms as 
cancellations occur.    

 
 

 

NADO's Executive Committee and staff are looking forward to seeing you all in 
Charleston.  Based on advance hotel reservations, it looks like attendance at this 

year's Summer Board Meeting will be one of the highest in years! 
 

Please contact NADO Executive Director Joe McKinney if you have any questions 
(jmckinney@nado.org). 
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